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Subject: WHS Act Updated 
  
Date: Tuesday 19th April  
  
Document ID: 24, 2021-2022 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Benjamin Haywood, Chief Executive Officer 
Ph: 0407 433 398 

Email: benjamin@perthfootball.com.au  

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

Summary: 

 
- How WHS Act impacts clubs 

- Managing Health and Safety Risks 

- Providing information to volunteers 

- How to notify of serious incidents   

Action: 
1. Note information provided 
2. Update club systems and processes as 
required 
3. Circulate relevant resources to members 
and volunteers 
 

  

 
 
Recently, the WA Government has announced that the new WHS Act and accompanying regulations have 
come into effect. (March 31, 2022)  
 
The changes, which bring WA closer in alignment to other Australian state and territories, require an 
update of safety systems and practices. 
 
The Perth Football League are committed to assisting our clubs in navigating this change by providing 
necessary templates, resources and up to date information on our website as it comes to hand. 
 
The attached slide deck provides vital information relating to relevant changes to the Act and impacts on 
club practices. 
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